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Dear <Name of appropriate person in SC6 Secretariat>
The IEEE 802.11 Working Group has reviewed the draft version of WAPI documented in N14435.

We notice that N14435 specifies a number of identifiers from the IEEE 802.11 number space. In particular, it specifies:

· IE ID = 68 for “WAPI Parameter Set”

· Status code = 49 for “Unsupported WAPI Parameter Set information element version”

· Status code = 50 for “Invalid WAPI Parameter Set information element capabilities”

Unfortunately these values conflict with values already used in ratified amendments of IEEE 802.11. In particular, the values above conflict with: 
· IE ID = 68 for “BSS AC Access Delay”

· Status code = 49 for “The Destination STA is not present within this BSS”

· Status code = 50 for “The Destination STA is not a QoS STA”

Unless these conflicts are resolved, WAPI based systems will be unable to interoperate with IEEE 802.11 based systems, particularly those that include 802.11k (Wireless Network Management) and 802.11e (QoS).
The IEEE 802.11 Working Group offers to work with SC6 or the China NB to solve this problem. We suggest the best way to resolve these conflicts is for SC6 or the China NB to apply to the IEEE 802.11 Working Group Assigned Number Authority (ANA) for new non conflicting values. The process for such an application is documented at http://www.ieee802.org/11/ANA/11-07-0827-00-0000-Assigned-Numbers-Authority-ANA-Mechanisms.ppt.

Yours sincerely,
Bruce Kraemer
Chairman of IEEE 802.11 Working Group



Abstract


This document contains a proposed liaison from the IEEE 802.11 Working to ISO/IEC JTC1 SC6 and its National Body members. The liaison is based on ISO/IEC document  ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC6 N 14435, which is a draft version of WAPI. A copy of  ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC6 N 14435 is embedded within 11-09-1338.





The proposed motion to approve the letter is as follows:





The IEEE 802.11 JTC1 ad hoc recommends to the IEEE 802.11 WG and IEEE 802 ExCom that the letter contained in 11-10-1359r0 be liaised to ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6. This letter provides a request to SC6 to request identifiers for WAPI from the IEEE 802.11 ANA. The letter should be sent to the SC6 Secretariat for distribution to the membership of ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6. The IEEE 802 and IEEE 802.11 Chairs are authorised to make any necessary editorial changes.
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